
Report to Okehampton Hamlets Parish Council – 5th October 2021 

 

Waste & Recycling Advisor 

 

During October, a waste and recycling advisor will be out in West Devon engaging with residents on 

all things recycling. This is a resource that is available to WDBC once a year through a county wide 

contract. 

 

The advisor will be encouraging residents to recycle more as well as helping highlight items that 

residents may be putting in their black sacks that can be recycled.  To help ensure WDBC make best 

use of this valuable resource, if councillors are aware of areas within the Hamlets that may not 

present much recycling or put out a lot of black sacks, please do let me know.   

 

Cllr Julie Yelland 

WDBC 

Okehampton South 

Prepared 4th October 2021 


